
CONTACT

Thursday Thoughts
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Just a friendly reminder that we have
our Asbury Family Night tonight from
5:00 to 7:00pm. Illustrator Steve
Harpster will be joining us in the
gymnasium from 5:20-5:50 pm and from
6:10-6:40 pm. Doors to the gym will be
closed after each session has started.
Hope to see you there!

LEARNING

NEXT WEEK

As we conclude February, we are excited to fully embrace the
preparations for spring testing. Our students are actively engaging in
various practice tests, becoming familiar with the testing platform,
and rising to challenges across all subjects. While K-2 students do
not participate in the Ohio State Tests, they are still being
encouraged to excel as we elevate our academic and behavioral
expectations at Asbury.
On the educator front, our focus is on implementing effective
instructional strategies, fostering teamwork and collaboration, and
utilizing student data to address academic gaps for every learner.
We appreciate your continued support in encouraging students to
attend school, concentrate on their learning, and strive for their
best. Thank you for being an integral part of our Asbury community.
Stay safe and take care!

Black History Month Door Decorating Contest- Students have now
finished decorating their doors. Be on the lookout for a Google form
being sent out to you this upcoming week to vote on your favorite
Asbury door celebrating Black History Month!
As always, we continue to focus on the learning, being kind, being
respectful, and being responsible at all times during and outside of
school. 
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